

Grade 6 School Based Immunization Clinic

Immunization consent packages for grade 6 students are being sent home. Follow the instructions inside the consent package and return the signed consent form to the school.

Students in grade 6 will be offered immunizations in school-based clinics with the consent of a parent/guardian/representative.

If you are new to British Columbia, or if you think that public health may not have an up to date immunization record for your grade 6 student, please contact the Saanich Health Unit.

Public Health is following all provincial recommendations for physical distancing and enhanced cleaning. All school-based clinics will follow these safety measures to help reduce the spread of COVID-19. Contact the Saanich Health Unit at 250-519-5100 if you have any questions.

Grade 6 Immunizations will be provided at **Arbutus Global Middle School** for grade 6 students on **October 21, 2020**.

In the event a student was absent, we will return to **Arbutus Global Middle School** on **October 27, 2020**.

We are asking that families return the consent forms to the school by **Wednesday Oct 7th, 2020**.

Mary-Jean Smith
Public Health Nurse

Tel: **250-519-5118** maryjean.smith@viha.ca

Sadie Greco Public Health Nurse

Tel: **250-519-5106** sadie.greco@viha.ca

Child Youth and Family Community Health Saanich Health Unit 2nd Floor, 3995 Quadra Street Victoria V8X 1J8

Fax: 250.744.1042